






 





 









 









 





P.O. Box 76051 
Sandy Springs, GA 30358 

Return Service Requested 

Mount Vernon Presbyterian Church Staff 
Rev. Barrett Abernethy Senior Pastor/Head of Staff  barrett@mvpchurch.org 

Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt Associate Pastor of Faith Formation  isaac@mvpchurch.org 

Shari Freeman Director of Spiritual Care shari@mvpchurch.org 

Steve Ray Church Finance and Operations  steve@mvpchurch.org 

Debbie Nysewander Administrative Assistant debbie@mvpchurch.org 

Yvonne White Financial Assistant yvonne@mvpchurch.org 

Jill Hudson Music Director jillh@mvpchurch.org 

Follow Us 
mvpchurch.org 

Got News? We’d love to hear from you! Send us your news so we can celebrate, laugh, 
and/or cry with you. After all, we are FAMILY. Deadline for news is the third Wednesday of 
each month for the next month’s newsletter. Send your submissions to 
debbie@mvpchurch.org. 

If you no longer wish to receive the Good News, please send an email to 
debbie@mvpchurch.org. 

http://www.facebook.com/mountvernonpresbyterianchurch
http://mvp_church/

